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Date: February 13, 2017 
 
 
 
To: Michael Harris, Associate Dean of Engineering for Engagement and Undergraduate 

Education 

From: John W. Sutherland, Professor and Fehsenfeld Family Head  
 
 
 
Subject: Fast Track for EFD 68-17, curriculum change 
 
With the upcoming implementation of ENGR 16200 we are requesting that either PHYS 17200 
or ENGR 16200 be accepted. This class is taken in the second semester of the first year. 
 
Please contact me if you have any questions. 


